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Employee of the Month 

Michele Rodriguez-Kryszak 

Michele Rodriguez-Kryszak began working for 

Nash Brothers as a laborer. Her careful work and  

interest in safety measures were quickly noticed. 

Michele was encouraged to pursue becoming an 

accredited safety professional and supervisor;  

while pursuing her goals, Michele gained experi-

ence working for other companies. Ms. Kryszak 

returned to Nash Brothers  having served as both 

a safety auditor and a teacher. As Michele accepts 

the position of Safety Director at Nash  Brothers, 

she brings enthusiasm for writing programs, train-

ing colleagues, and  overseeing the excellent safe-

ty practices Nash Brothers has always made its 

priority. When not at Nash Brothers, Michele may 

be found on her farm in Wisconsin. Michele uses 

her land as a safe haven for rescue animals; she 

has  rescued horses and cared for many dogs 

while finding them permanent homes. 

 

 

After School Matters  Internship Program 

Serves as a Model  

In the November 21, 2016 issue of the De-

troit Free Press, After School Matters was 

featured. The paper described the organiza-

tion as one whose internship and apprentice-

ship programs may serve as models for other 

cities.  For the past three summers, Nash 

Brothers has had the privilege of hosting in-

terns from After School Matters.  Nash Broth-

ers’ involvement in the program was noted in 

the article. Please access the article through 

the link below to learn more details of the 

program and its many successes. 

http://www.freep.com/story/news/local/michigan/

detroit/2016/11/19/chicago-program-teens-year-job-

opportunities/88522524/ 

Thank you to Nash Brothers, colleagues, friends, 

and family for contributing so generously to Mis-

ericordia. Your support of such an inspiring or-

ganization made the marathon an extremely 

rewarding experience. 

Thank You 

Maureen Passarello is not only 

known for her exceptional organiza-

tional skills, but for her extraordi-

nary baking talents as well. Often in the morning, a 

delicious treat tempts in the kitchen. What can go 

wrong with a pumpkin bar in hand?  Thank you for the 

warmth, humor, and good eats that you share, 

Maureen.   

Safety News 

On December 3, 2016, Nash Brothers will 

sponsor a training session for foremen, key 

laborers, and operators. The training will in-

clude safety requirements involving rigging, 

crane signals, and work zones.  
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